
Address Comments Council comments 

The Drive 

Strongly support the proposed changes. Agree it will improve road 
safety, but the lines need to go further / extended past number 7 The 
Drive. This road is the main pass through road for residents of Beech 
Avenue, Regents Close, Lodge Road, The Avenue, The Warren and other 
smaller roads. There have been several near misses and The Drive is 
used by pedestrians visiting Radlett Village, this should be stopped by 
extending the yellow line as this is a busy road. 

After officer's assessment, it is 
recommended to extend the Double 
Yellow Lines past the lowered kerb of 7 
The Drive 

The Drive 

 I wholly support the proposed changes. The current manner of parking 
is hazardous to those turning out of Beech Avenue, to me, my visitors, 
delivery drivers and other motorists because of the speed and proximity 
of passing cars close to my driveway 

  


